
We encourage families to complete the Annual Student 
Information Update in Infinite Campus, our student 
information system, as soon as possible.
 
The Annual Student Information Update asks families to 
update emergency contact information, review and sign 
the 2024-2025 Parent and Student Rights Notification 
and Standards of Behavior Handbook and review 
demographic information to help schools prepare for the 
new school year. It only takes a few minutes to complete, 
and it is critical that we have your most up-to-date 
contact information so that you receive communications 
from SCUSD and your school site. 
 
Visit scusd.edu and click “Infinite Campus” at the top 
of the homepage to complete the Annual Student 
Information Update by August 31. If you don’t have 
an Infinite Campus parent/guardian portal set up 
already, visit your school site office to request 
your activation key. 

Escanee este código QR para leer nuestras traducciones en línea 
Scan tus QR code no los nyeem peb cov ntaub ntawv txhais rau hauv online 
Quét mã QR này để đọc các bản dịch trực tuyến của chúng tôi.   
請掃描這二維碼以閱讀我們的在線翻譯。

Scan this QR 
code to log into 
Infinite Campus
https://sacramentocityca.infinitecampus.org/
campus/portal/parents/sacramento_city.jsp

Scan this QR code to 
access instructions on 
how to access your Infinite 
Campus portal. 
https://www.scusd.edu/family-communications
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